From: Vimala Chandrarajan -

Sent: 05 August 2019 11:56

To: OHCHR Fact-Finding Mission on Myanmar

Cc:

Subject: Re: Letter from the United Nations Independent International Fact-Finding Mission on
Myanmar

Dear Sir/Madam,

We refer to your email below.

We have done a review of our existing clients in Myanmar and none to our knowledge have any dealings with
the security forces in Myanmar.

If in future, we have a customer dealing with the security forces in Myanmar or other designated entities, the
Legal & Compliance Department of Healy Consultants Group PLC will immediately report the same to the
Singapore Government in accordance with our obligations and will reach out to your good office should the
need arise.

Thank you and kind regards,

Ms. Vimala Chandrarajan

HEALY S\ Chief Legal & Compliance Officer
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From: OHCHR Fact-Finding Mission on Myanmar <myanmarffm@ohchr.org>

Sent: Tuesday, 30 July 2019 11:23 PM

To: Healy Consultants <email@healyconsultants.com>

Subject: Letter from the United Nations Independent International Fact-Finding Mission on Myanmar

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please accept the enclosed letter from the United Nations Independent International Fact-Finding Mission on Myanmar (IIFFMM),
transmitted on behalf of the Chair, Mr. Marzuki Darusman,



